
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
September 16, 2014 
 
 
PAINT/CHEMICAL/HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE FACILITY WILL CLOSE FOR 2014 

SEASON ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 30TH 
 
 
The Oneida-Herkimer Household Hazardous Waste Facility will close for the 2014 season on 
Tuesday, September 30th.  
 
Residents of Oneida and Herkimer Counties may continue to deliver oil-based and latex paints, 
herbicides, pesticides, cleaners, chemicals and other household hazardous waste through the 
month of September to the Household Hazardous Waste Facility, located at the end of Leland 
Ave., Utica as per the following schedule: 
 

MONDAY – FRIDAY: 8:00 AM TO 4:00 PM 

SATURDAY: 7:00 AM TO 2:00 PM 
 

Electronics/televisions/computer equipment, propane cylinders (under 100 lbs.), fluorescent light 
bulbs and many other common household items are accepted year-round. 

Certain businesses may also qualify to use the facility. To obtain approval, please call 
Superintendent of Waste Collection William Schrader 733-1224 Ext. 1100. 
 
Any questions call: Superintendent of Waste Collection Bill Schrader at 733-1224 ext. 1100. 

 

 


